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EVALUATING THE FEASIBILITY OF STARTING THE STUDY ON CLOUD COMPUTING 
ISSUES 

 
The XXV Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and 
Communication Technologies (PCC.I), 
 
DECIDES: 
 
1. To invite Member States and Associate Members to indicate whether they might be interested in 
starting the study and discussion, in the framework of CITEL, of the subject called “Cloud Computing.” 
 
2. To instruct the CITEL Secretariat to find the necessary means to facilitate, for Member States and 
Associate Members, access to information on this subject (CCP.I-TIC/doc. 3336/14) by a direct link on this 
Committee’s website.   
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